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To Whom it May Concern,

As an NT resident, I wish to express my belief that we do NOT need a Territory
Coordinator in the NT. An unelected official, with the powers to make sweeping decisions
without significant independent environmental assessment, I do not believe that this is
what is best for our future. I strongly oppose this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Thomson

I acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the land on which I work, play and create, and
pay my respects to their elders past, present and emerging. Their sovereignty was never
ceded. 

My pronouns: They/she




